
Thursday, June 21, 2018 
Open House - 5 p.m. - 7 p.m. 
Gardens Branch Library  
Community Meeting Room 
11303 Campus Drive  
Palm Beach Gardens, FL 33410  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

INVITES YOU TO A CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE 
I-95 at PGA Boulevard Lighting Improvements Project 
State Road 9 (I-95) at State Road 786 (PGA Boulevard) 
Financial Project ID Number: 432151-1-52-01 

I-95 at PGA Boulevard Lighting Improvements Project 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, will host a Construction Open House for the lighting 
improvements project at the I-95 interchange at PGA Boulevard in the City of Palm Beach Gardens.  

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
 

• Replace six (6) of the existing high mast light poles with a 
new LED lighting system at the I-95 interchange at PGA 
Boulevard in the City of Palm Beach Gardens.  

 
TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
 

• Lanes closures are permitted between 10 p.m. and 5 a.m., 
Sunday night through Thursday night. 

 

• Work will be done in four (4) phases. Simultaneous ramp 
closures are not permitted. Therefore, only one ramp may 
have lane closures at any given time.  

 

• Should a full ramp closure be needed overnight, two weeks 
advanced noticed will be provided to the public along with 
detour information.  

 
 

JOIN US AT THE CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE 

Brian Israelson, FDOT Project Manager 
Brian.Israelson@dot.state.fl.us or 561-246-0334 
 

Saira Rothschild, P.E., FDOT Project Administrator 
Saira.Rothschild@dot.state.fl.us or 561-531-0853  
 

Meredith Cruz, Community Outreach Manager 
mcruz@corradino.com or 561-641-6440 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Construction Cost: $424,445  Construction Start: July 5, 2018              Anticipated Completion: Early 2019 

Project personnel will be on hand to discuss the scope of work, 

construction schedule, and address questions and comments 

one-on-one. The open house will have an informal format. No 

formal presentation will be made. Guests may arrive at any 

time between 5 p.m. and 7 p.m.  


